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FAQ
Q. When does the program meet?
A. We will meet on Saturday mornings from 10am-12pm in the auditorium of the Willow Glen Community Center. As the play gets closer, we will also have weekday rehearsals. We will send out a detailed rehearsal calendar in the coming weeks, but our rehearsals are generally Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 4-6pm at the community center. We will not ask each child to come to each rehearsal, and the rehearsal calendar will specify when your child is needed.

Q. Will my child be cast in the play?
A. Yes, every participant is cast in the play.

Q. What play will the children be performing?
A. Our director, Gavin Coffing, will be writing an original script with a part for each participant.

Q. What if my child can’t attend all of the rehearsals?
A. We will be sending home a conflict calendar for you to let us know any conflicts your child has, so that we can work around your schedule. If something comes up last minute, you can contact us at wgct.staff@yahoo.com.

Q. Who can answer my questions about volunteering, fundraising, or scholarship opportunities?
A. We have a non-profit group, the Friends of the Willow Glen Children’s Theatre, who can answer these questions for you. Their e-mail is friends@wgct.org. 

Q. Where can I find general information about the program in the future?
A. You can always ask a staff member, or you can go to our website, www.wgct.org. 
Q. I have additional questions or concerns, who can I contact?
A. Our staff is always available to answer questions in person during the session, or you can e-mail us at wgct.staff@yahoo.com. 
